
Learning Power of the Week:   Collaboration     
 

 Nursery: Arthur and Charlotte 

Reception: Arianna 

Year 1: Nicholas 

Year 2: Bobby J 

Year 3: Joel 

Year 4: Macie 

Year 5: Betsy 

Year 6: Bella 

 

Well done children, you have shown how you SHINE this week! 

  

CHECK OUT OUR BLOGS ON OUR WEBSITE  FOR PHOTOGRAPHS! 

https://stjohnfisherprimary.co.uk/ 

Weekly Newsletter: 5th May 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 

We would like to wish our Year 6 children all the  very best for their SATS next week.  You have 
worked so hard throughout your time with us. Next week is your chance to show how you SHINE! 

 

 

 

 

 

- Value everyone and their contributions   

- Learn from each other                   

- Champion your ideas   

- Take on a role                          

- Share and support  

- Trust each other   

Two heads are better than one  

Everyone you will ever meet knows something you don’t   



Attendance  

Our attendance target for each class in 

school is 97%+ each week.   

Our attendance has dipped significantly. 

Let’s aim for 100% attendance during the Summer Term! 

Please make every effort to get your child into school 

You have to be in to win! 

 

97% - 1 star 

98-99%  -  

100% -                  

Year  Percentage  Number of 

Nursery 95% 0 

Reception  92% 0 

Year 1  99% 2 

Year 2  97% 1 

Year 3  98% 2 

Year 4  96% 0 

Year 5  % 2 

Year 6  % 2 

Coronation 

I am sure that you will all agree that the children 
looked fantastic coming to school this morning for our 
Coronation Day. We were blessed with sunshine and 
our street party was able to go ahead outdoors as 
planned. Ask your child what they have been learning 
about this afternoon! 

                           End of the School Day                                               
Please ensure all children and parents leave the 
school playground and Nursery/Reception  area 
promptly at the end of the day. The After School 
Club use the playground and are  unable to go 
out until the playground is empty and the gates 
are locked. There are also parents waiting for the 
car park to be opened so that they can drive out.  
Summer Uniform                                               
Please ensure children are wearing the correct      
footwear (black school shoes) with their school      
uniform.                                                                              
Save the date                                                               
9th May to 12th May 2023                                          
Year 6 SATS assessment week                                                    

15th May to 19th May 2023                                            

Year 2 SATS assessment week                                   

19/5/23 - Year 4 Communions                                 

19/5/23—Break up for half term                               

5/6/23—Return to school 

Communication and Information 

You can contact us on— 

Tel: 0151 477 8590 

email: stjohnfisher.de@knowsley.gov.uk  

Photograph email   

photographs.sjf@stjohnfisherprimary.co.uk  

School Prayer of the week 

 

 

 

 

 

Mass Times: 

Fr Michael would love to see you all in Church to celebrate mass: 

Wednesday : 9:15an 

Saturday: 5.30PM—St John Fisher Church  

Sunday: 11AM—St Columba’s Church  

 

It is with great sadness that we announce the passing 

of a former colleague. Mrs Tiernan sadly passed away 

on Saturday, 29th April. Mrs Tiernan was a dedicated 

member of the St. John Fisher team for over 20 years 

and continued to support the school after retirement.  

I am sure you join us in sending love and sympathy to 

her family and ask that you remember Mrs Tiernan 

and her family in your prayers.  

mailto:stjohnfisher.de@knowsley.gov.uk

